

Wednesday, January 22, 2014

Dear Margret,

We would like to thank the Red Hatters for their support with our Christmas Kettle Campaign. We thought it might be of interest to you that your group helped us to raise, \$2961.00 a substantial amount!

For many citizens the necessities of life like food, clothing, and shelter are out of reach. Funds raised through donations made at the Christmas kettles, helped to provide direct, compassionate, hands-on service to approximately 2000 families this Christmas, in the city of Brampton.

So again a heartfelt thank you and we look forward to an on-going partnership in 2014. Please don't hesitate to contact us throughout the coming months if there is anything we can do to be of assistance to you.

Kind Regards and Blessings,

Susanne Guenther

Kettle Coordinator

sa.kettlecoordinator@gmail.com